
Join Our HKU SPACE Wine Team for the Left Bank Bordeaux Cup! 

 

We are excited to announce that our HKU SPACE wine team is recruiting candidates to participate in the 

prestigious Left Bank Bordeaux Cup competition! This is a fantastic opportunity for wine enthusiasts to 

showcase their skills and passion for wine, while representing us in a renowned event. 

 

The Left Bank Bordeaux Cup 

The Left Bank Bordeaux Cup is an exciting competition that challenges teams to demonstrate their knowledge 

of Bordeaux wines through tasting, pairing, and strategy. Participants will gain invaluable experience, enhance 

their wine knowledge, and have the chance to connect with fellow wine lovers from various universities across 

countries. 

 

Who We’re Looking For: 

•⁠  ⁠Passionate wine enthusiasts (preferably a holder of WSET Level 2 or equivalent) 

•⁠  ⁠Non-wine industry HKUSPACE current students or alumnus under 30 with a willingness to learn 

•⁠  ⁠Team players who can collaborate effectively 

 

How to Apply: 

If you’re interested in joining our team, please reply to hkuspacewaa@gmail.com by 12 Oct with a brief 

introduction about yourself and your experience with wine. We will be hosting an informational session on 19 

October 2024, where you can learn more about the competition and our team. 

 

Don’t miss out on this exciting opportunity to represent us and immerse yourself in the world of wine! 

 

LBBC Recruitment Session 

              19 Oct 2024 | Sat 

       6-7:30pm 

      HKU SPACE IEC 901 

        $250 (including tasting wine)  


